
Corridor Revitalization Items of Business and Committee Actions 
 

November 2, 2022 
 

 Corridor Revitalization Committee Objectives and Expectations 
 
The consensus of the Committee was to continue focusing on the following items: Verifying if 
there is any funding available; Signage, Littering, Panhandling, and No Standing in the Median; 
Speak with NCDOT about encroachment agreements; Trash/litter pick up throughout the City 

 
February 6, 2023 
 

 Panhandling Update 
 
Consensus of the committee was to move forward with the seventeen locations currently identified 
for signage and add as an administrative report on the February 13, 2023 Regular Council 
meeting. 
 

 Litter Campaign Update with Photos 
 

Consensus of the committee was to complete a Council Member Request for the March 6th Work 
Session directing staff to come back with a definition of the litter problem and strategies that can 
continue to be used and/or develop new strategies on how the City is addressing from a 
comprehensive standpoint the litter challenges that face Fayetteville.   
 
 
March 6, 2023 
 

 NCDOT Presentation on I-295 Landscaping Funding 

 

This item was for informational purposes only. NCDOT provided a high-level briefing 
regarding the funding available for the landscaping of certain I-295 interchanges.  Mr. 
Miller stated there are funds available for landscape of the four different projects. NCDOT will pay 
for and install the initial landscaping with the understanding that after it is completed the City 
agrees to maintain it.  The funding amounts to one (1) percent of the total project cost.  The totals 
per project are: All American Freeway – Cliffdale Road Interchange: $1.7 Million; Cliffdale Road 
– Raeford Road Interchange: $1.3 Million; Raeford Road – Camden Road: $1.6 million; and 
Camden Road – I-95: $3.2 million. 

 

 Litter Campaign Update  
  
Consensus of the Committee was to request Sustainable Sandhills attend the next meeting to 
present a presentation on Fayetteville Beautiful. 
 

April 3, 2023 
 

 Fayetteville Beautiful Update from Sustainable Sandhills 
 
This item was for informational purposes only. 

 



October 16, 2023 
 

 Downtown Night-Time Landscaping 
 
Mr. Douglas Hewett, City Manager recommended bringing in partners such as Cool Springs 
Downtown District to work through the project and have Ms. Bianca Shoneman come back and 
present a proposal to the Committee then the full Council.   
 

 NCGS 136-66.1 & City Code 24-19 
 
Staff will bring back suggested language for City Code 24-19 to update the ordinance for the 

Committee’s consensus. 


